
MEETING: Cabinet
DATE: Wednesday, 12 December 2018
TIME: 10.00 am
VENUE: Reception Room, Barnsley Town Hall

AGENDA

1.  Declaration of pecuniary and non-pecuniary interests  

2.  Leader - Call-in of Cabinet decisions  

Minutes

3.  Minutes of the previous meeting held on 28th November, 2018 
(Cab.12.12.2018/3)  (Pages 3 - 6)

Items for Noting

4.  Decisions of Cabinet Spokespersons (Cab.12.12.2018/4)  (Pages 7 - 8)

Petitions

5.  Petitions received under Standing Order 44 (Cab.12.12.2018/5)  

Items for Decision/Recommendation to Council

Joint People (Achieving Potential) and Place Spokespersons

6.  Secondary School Place Planning (Cab.12.12.2018/6)  (Pages 9 - 14)

7.  Penistone Grammar School Enlargement Update (Cab.12.12.2018/7)  
(Pages 15 - 24)

Place Spokesperson

8.  Local Plan Update (Cab.12.12.2018/8)  (To Follow)
RECOMMENDATION TO FULL COUNCIL ON 3RD JANUARY, 2019

9.  Neighbourhood Planning - Scheme of Delegation (Cab.12.12.2018/9)  
(Pages 25 - 32)

Communities Spokesperson

10.  Feedback from the Libraries Review Public Consultation (Cab.12.12.2018/10)  
(Pages 33 - 194)

11.  Creation of a Shared Accommodation Team (Cab.12.12.2018/11)  
(Pages 195 - 210)



To: Chair and Members of Cabinet:-

Councillors Houghton CBE (Chair), Andrews BEM, Bruff, Cheetham, Gardiner, 
Howard, Miller and Platts

Cabinet Support Members:

Councillors Franklin, Frost, Daniel Griffin, Pourali, Saunders and Tattersall

Chair of Overview and Scrutiny Committee
Chair of Audit Committee

Diana Terris, Chief Executive
Rachel Dickinson, Executive Director People
Matt Gladstone, Executive Director Place
Wendy Lowder, Executive Director Communities
Julia Burrows, Director Public Health
Andrew Frosdick, Executive Director Core Services
Alison Brown, Service Director Human Resources and Business Support
Michael Potter, Service Director Business Improvement and Communications
Neil Copley, Service Director Finance
Katie Rogers, Head of Communications and Marketing
Anna Marshall, Scrutiny Officer
Ian Turner, Service Director, Council Governance

Corporate Communications and Marketing

Please contact Ian Turner on email governance@barnsley.gov.uk

Tuesday, 4 December 2018


